
 

 

 

CALL FOR PAPERS 

Abstracts are now being accepted for the 2nd Neolithic and Early Bronze Age 

Research Student Symposium, to be hosted at the University of Newcastle upon 

Tyne on Saturday 21st November. This will be preceded by a Keynote lecture 

followed by a wine reception on the evening of Friday 20th November and is 

sponsored by the School of History, Classics and Archaeology at Newcastle 

University. 

The symposium aims to provide an opportunity for students of the British and Irish 

Neolithic and Early Bronze Age to present their research and to network in a friendly 

and relaxed environment with other students who share their interests. The 

conference is aimed at Postgraduate research students, early career researchers or 

archaeologists. However anyone with an interest in this period is invited to attend. 

Please complete and return the Abstract form. The deadline for abstract submission 

will be 1st October 2015. 

Date Event Venue Cost 

Friday 
Evening 
(approx. 5pm start) 

Key note lecture 
(Speaker TBC) 
followed by wine 
reception 

School of History, 
Classics and 
Archaeology, 
Newcastle University 

£13 student 
£20 other 

Saturday 
Full Day  
(approx. 9am-5pm) 

Student 
presentations 

School of History, 
Classics and 
Archaeology, 
Newcastle University 

Included in cost 

 

Completed abstract forms or any queries should be sent to the organisers                 

Lucy Cummings and Mareike Ahlers at: 

nebarss2015@gmail.com 

Registration details will be released in July 
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